
 

 City of  Cleve land Memorandum  
 Frank G. Jackson, Mayor  
  

                              
 

 

TO:  Anthony Brancatelli, Chair 
  Development, Planning and Sustainability Committee 

 

FROM: Michael McGrath, Director 
  Department of Public Safety 

 
DATE: September 17, 2019 

 
SUBJECT:  Resolution No. 300-2019 Designating Newton Avenue between 

East 97th Street and East 101st Street as a residential permit 
parking area for residents 

 

 

Resolution No. 300-2019, if passed by Council, will designated residential 
permit parking areas for residents on a certain portion of Newton Avenue. 

 
We have reviewed Resolution No. 300-2019 and do not have any objections 

to the legislation.  We will defer comments to Council Member Basheer Jones. 

 
 

 


